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8/19/20
Reggie,
 
Please see CT comments below on the exposure, Life MI Subgroup Recommendation for 2020 Life MI Scale :
 
Life MI Subgroup Recommendation for 2020 Life MI Scale is reasonable considering the long-term nature of MI and the limited data on the recent significant event of COVID-19. Although the 2020 MI scale won’t reflect the impact of COVID-19, qualified actuaries should still consider in their VM-31 report the greater uncertainty due to COVID-19 in the anticipated experience assumption for 2020. Additional sensitivity on pandemic analysis to estimate the impact of COVID-19 is necessary for future VM-31 reports.
 
Thank you!
 
Lei
 




